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HALLOWEEN 2023 
Halloween is on Tuesday, October 31st! We hope all 
our residents have a safe and Happy Halloween! 

This Halloween weekend, we ask that all residents 
please keep the following reminders and safety tips in 
mind: 

• If you will be drinking alcohol, 
please drink responsibly 

• Drive slowly/be cautious of people 
walking outside 

• Travel in groups and be aware of your surroundings 

• Share your location with the people you are 
traveling with in case you get separated 

• Check local ride share options to use as your 
primary mode of transportation if you will be drinking 
alcohol 

ASSOCIATION WEBSITE 
Visit the 333 Lofts at East Boyd website at: 

www.333loftsateastboyd.com 
 

Contact Magnolia Management Services with questions or concerns at 
info@magnoliabr.com or (225) 286-7546 

TRASH REMINDER 
We would like to 
remind all residents 
that all trash is to be 
disposed of in the 
community 
dumpster. 

Trash is not to be left 
outside of units, on 
balconies, or in the 
common areas. 

If trash left outside unit 
doors leaves a mess or 
stain, the unit owner 
will be charged a fee to 
have the area pressure 
washed.  

Thank you for your 
cooperation. 
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